
 

You ’ve  grown up so  fast !  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Calling all 8th graders! 
Each year, we dedicate special pages in the yearbook for baby pictures   

of our 8th grade class, and this is YOUR special year! 
 

Preferred:  We’d like to get all pictures sent to us as digital files.  
• Email photo as an attachment to Mrs. Bertolucci at lbertolucci@campbellusd.org 
• Photo must be in JPEG format only to use within the yearbook system. 
• Include your child’s name in the email subject line for identification purposes. 
 
Alternate: If you don’t have a digital photo, a regular photo can be used.  
• Photo should be no larger than 4” x 6”, but no smaller than wallet.  
• Write your child’s name and first period teacher’s name on back of photo (so it can be 
  returned to you).  
• Email/phone number should be included on the back of the picture in case we need to 
 contact you.  
• Drop off in “8th Grade Baby Pictures” box in the RHMS office.  
 
Photos must be emailed/turned in by Friday, October 21, 2016. NO LATE 
PHOTOS will be accepted for inclusion in the yearbook. Turn in your baby picture NOW! 

 
 


